
STATE OF CALIFORNIA Jerry Brown, Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
505 VAN NESS AVENUE

SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

January 14, 2011

Attn:

Redacted

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Brian Prusnek
Southern California Edison Company

Hannon Rasool
San Diego Gas & Electric Company

Subject: Energy Division Recurring Data Request For Monthly Updates to Project Development and 
Transmission Status of CPUC-Jurisdictional Renewables Projects Seeking or Receiving ARRA Funds

The purpose of this recurring data request is to ensure the timely and efficient review of power purchase agreements 
and transmission projects associated with renewable projects requesting American Recovery and Reinvestment Act 
of 2009 (ARRA) funding (and as modified over time).

To keep Energy Division staff informed about renewable and transmission project status going forward, please 
update the “ARRA Project Tracking” Excel spreadsheet each month in 2011 and email it to Sean Simon at 
svn@cpuc.ca.gov by close of business on the first Thursday of each month. All information will be treated as 
confidential consistent with the California Public Utilities Commission’s (CPUC) rules and orders concerning 
confidentiality. The 2011 ARRA Project Tracking spreadsheet has been revised from the 2010 version. Any 
questions related to this data request should be directed to Sean Simon at 415-703-3791.
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